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I am writing to support SB 641 to ban Chinese ownership of Oregon farmland. Very 

simply, productive farmland is a vital natural resource that is critical for our national 

security. We should not allow ANY foreign nation or foreign national to own resources 

critical to national security.  

 

Further, 1- China is not an ally. They don’t have the best interests of the US in mind 

when they seek to purchase land or other resources.  2-Americans and American 

companies are not allowed to purchase Chinese farmland or natural resources.  

 

Let’s wise up. Please pass SB 641 and protect Oregon’s future.  


